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Teachers Hold the Future in Their Hands

Dear Parents,

As we approach Teacher's Day (March 9th) this year, we would like to send a word
of thanks for all the generosity and love you have shown the teachers over the past
years. We are truly grateful for your thoughtfulness and kindness.

A good teacher plays a significant role in our children's lives; they act as their
mentors, guides, even friends at certain times. We all respect and value our child’s
teachers and know that giving gifts is one way to show our appreciation.
Therefore, due to the many financial difficulties we are all facing in this country,
and in order to reduce some stress and tension, we would really appreciate it if you

do not send any Teacher’s Day gifts this year.

We know how much you hold your child's teachers in high regard, and we thank
you for that. A thoughtful Thank You note would be more than enough.

Your children make our job a pleasure and your thanks are all we need.

Yours

Steve White BSC DIC PhD
Principal

LES Loueizeh .. lighting the fires that burn for eternity. ..
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